PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

September 9, 2016

Jack Cloud

Chairman, DRB

City Planning Dept.

600 2™ Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Dear Mr. Cloud and DRB Members:

The Metropolitan Redevelopment Agency/Planning Department of the City of
Albuquerque is requesting preliminary and final plat approval of the property
located at the northeast corner of 1* Street NW and Central Avenue NW.

This approval by the DRB will allow for the conveyance of title for the
development of an Entertainment Hub and Parking Garage to be located at 1
Central Avenue NW and for the previously vacated property along 1% Street NW
to be incorporated and platted into the adjacent City owned property.

Thank you for your consideration,

W . oz

Joan H. Black
Development Coordinator

cc: (via email)
Rebecca Velarde, MRA Manager



